
 

Christmas Cinema Visit – Reception and KS1 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our Christmas celebrations we are thrilled to be visiting the new Cineworld 

cinema in Speke, to view the film ‘Small Foot’ on Tuesday 18th December 2018. 

 

Adjustments to the screening have been arranged to help support pupils with their 

sensory needs.  A social story is also available to help prepare children for a visit to 

the cinema.  This can be found on the Dimensions website - www.dimensions.org.uk  

 

During the visit the children will be provided with a ‘Munchbox’ containing a Fruit 

Shoot drink, popcorn and Milky Way Stars. 

 

The children are required to wear their school uniform for the visit. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please complete the permission 

slip below, along with a contribution of £10 to cover the cost of the cinema ticket, 

refreshments and transport.  Please ensure payment is received by Friday 30th 

November 2018. 

 

Please be aware that involvement in this activity is dependent upon high standards 

of behaviour on the lead up to the visit. 

Thank you for your continued and valued support. 

Mrs Lovell 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

I give permission for ______________________________ (Child’s Name) to visit 

Cineworld cinema in Speke, on Tuesday 18th of December 2018. 

Signed: ________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Emergency Contact Numbers:  

___________________________________________________________________ 

Please give details of any dietary, allergy or medical requirements: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=iRb7p2hL&id=23BAD9B619026B8CEA8AF018967FB2781EDFEAA4&thid=OIP.iRb7p2hL5WG3dPy9UYYQFgHaK-&mediaurl=http://behindthethrills.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/smallfoot.jpg&exph=1186&expw=800&q=image+of+smallfoot&simid=607989152129942532&selectedIndex=0
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=iRb7p2hL&id=23BAD9B619026B8CEA8AF018967FB2781EDFEAA4&thid=OIP.iRb7p2hL5WG3dPy9UYYQFgHaK-&mediaurl=http://behindthethrills.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/smallfoot.jpg&exph=1186&expw=800&q=image+of+smallfoot&simid=607989152129942532&selectedIndex=0
http://www.dimensions.org.uk/

